Jonesville Downtown Development Authority
Minutes of January 12, 2016

Present: Don Toffolo, Joe Ruden, Don Germann, Ron Gow, and Gale Fix.
Absent: Chris Fast, Abe Graves, Penny Sarles, and Robert Snow.

Also Present: Manager Gray

The meeting was called to order at 7:52 a.m.

Ron Gow made a motion and was supported by Don Germann to approve the agenda as
presented. All in favor. Absent: Chris Fast, Abe Graves, Penny Sarles, and Robert Snow.
Motion carried.

A motion was made by Ron Gow and seconded by Joe Ruden to approve the minutes from
November 10, 2015. All in favor. Absent: Gale Fix, Abe Graves, Penny Sarles and Robert
Snow. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Ron Gow and supported by Don Germann to approve a Fagade Grant
Application in the amount of $2,500 which was submitted by Steve Stoll of Stoll Metal Sales,
590 Olds Street, Jonesville, MI. The purpose of the fagade grant is to offset the costs associated
with exterior masonry, painting, signage and lighting. Don Germann requested that the quote be

in written form and attached to the application. All in favor. Absent: Chris Fast, Abe Graves,
Penny Sarles and Robert Snow. Motion carried.

Manager Gray provided updates on the Rail Trail and Heritage Lane projects.
The next scheduled meeting will be March 8, 2016 at 7:30 a.m.
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 a.m.

Submitted by,

Cynthia D. Means
Clerk




